
    

 

Senior Recognition/Academic Excellence 
  

Congratulations to our seniors who have achieved 
academic excellence.  Click here to view the program. 

 

 

Congratulations to the Class of 2020!  Your hard work and commitment has led you to this milestone. 

We wish you a safe and happy summer and best wishes as you begin your next chapter. 

Virtual Graduation – Saturday, June 13, 2020 - 3:00 pm 
You will be receiving a link with access to the graduation ceremony. 

 

 

Mark your calendars! 
June 2 - 12:00 pm – 3:00 pm  - Final day to drop off  your 

chromebook, textbooks,   library, beacon equipment, 

band equipment, athletic items and any other SEHS 

property at South Elgin High School.  Enter Door #51 
 

June 12  Diplomas and Graduation Programs will be mailed to 

your home.  If your address is incorrect in Infinite 

Campus, please provide us with your correct address 

here. 
   

June 13 Virtual Graduation Webcast 3:00 p.m. 

GRADUATION 2020 – FAQ’S 
 

What time is graduation? June 13 - 3:00 pm 

  

How long is the Virtual Graduation? 
The virtual graduation should last approximately 90 minutes 

 

How will we view the Virtual Graduation? 
We will share the link with our students and families when it is 

available.  You are welcome to share with family and friends. 

The link will also be posted on our website. 

 

How long is the link available? 
The link will be available for 1 year after the Virtual Graduation. 

 

When will we get our diploma? 
Diplomas will be mailed out along with our Graduation Programs 

on June 12. 

Fines and Fees 
Payments for school fees can be paid online through Infinite Campus.  
Payments for fines can be paid by credit card over the phone by calling 
our Treasurer at 847-289-3760 X3470. 

 

Final transcripts will be withheld if the student has outstanding fines 
and/or fees. 

 

Please email our treasurer, Joyce Bendyk (joycebendyk@u-46.org) if you 
have any questions regarding fines or fees. 

 

 

  

 

 

2019-2020 Yearbooks 
2019-20 Yearbooks are still available for purchase until June 1st 

www.jostensyearbook.com 
 

Yearbooks will be available in August  

 
 

Final Transcripts 
 

Final Transcript request information was 
emailed to students on May 21 through the 
Senior Survey. Check your student email 
account. 

 

DISCLAIMER: RECEIVING THIS NEWSLETTER DOES NOT GUARANTEE YOU HAVE MET GRADUATION REQUIREMENTS 

Student Gmail Accounts 

All senior Gmail accounts will be deactivated 
on June 30th, 2020.   
 

You can transfer the content to another 
gmail account 

via  https://takeout.google.com/ 

 

Student Records 
 

If you would like your student’s 
records not to be destroyed, please 
see instructions on the destruction 
letter. 
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